NEW LANDLORD LEGISLATION

CARBON MONOXIDE & SMOKE ALARMS

WHATS CHANGING?

Landlords will be required by law to
install working smoke and carbon
monoxide alarms in their properties,
under measures announced by
Housing Brandon Lewis in March
2015. The measure is expected to
take effect from October 2015.

WE'VE GOT IT COVERED!

, Because of the new Legislation, Corvee
BIB have a new special offer for the
| installation of both a smoke alarm and
' carbon monoxide alarm for just £25.00
s \hen done with the annual Gas Safety
B Checks. Batteries are included with

7 YEAR LIFE SPAN! each and the carbon monoxide alarm

comes with an impressive 7 year life
With all Carbon Monoxide alarms Spa n

For more information or to book an appointment please call our
office on 01536 526414 or send an email to info@corvee.co.uk
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